Port Norfolk Civic League
June 5, 2014
Meeting was called to order John Lifsey  at 7:10 pm in the Port Norfolk Recreation Center. 
Ann Kenny of the Crystler Museum spoke to us about the new renovation that the museum has gone though.Museum is opened Tuesday thru Sunday. There is a tour everyday at 1:00, admission is free.
Minutes were read and approved.
There is $6,570.71 in the treasury, $3,656.88 for parks, $2,913.83 for the league.
Officer Truitt told us there had been a number burglerys in the area and 2 vehicles stolen along with some license plates.
Paul sitting in for Carolann reported 59 members. We should hear about the chess set table and chairs for the park sometime in June.  They are still checking on the swings. They seem to be too expensive because of the 12” of mulch you have to put under them.

Erika thanks all the host and hostess and any one who came to the Porch Crawl.  If you know of something that you wish to hear about or a speaker you’d like to hear, let Erika know.

Matt – Boo Yah is getting going. Everything is set up for registration.
June 7th is the Summer Kick Off at Fountain Park it will be 11:00- 1:00.
We are taking orders for brick to be place at Reflection walk.  Deadline is July 18th. Madelyn has been taking care of the plants at Reflection walk.  We are still working on getting water and electricity there
Madelyn Grimes will be taking over Environmental

Stablization – get a permit if you do any work on your home.

There was a discussion about the PNES project.

If you have anything for Porch Talk please email Sharon.

There will be no Homes Tour this year.  We will still be doing the lights.

Paul talked about the yard Sale coming up June 21st.  You could register tonight.

.Adjourned 8:10 pm

Save the Date
June 21st - Yard Sale

Sept 14th – Reflection Walk Memorial Brick Ceremony

Oct.11th – Boo-Yah
